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	PRESS RELEASE


Claims of glasses and consumer protection
(Ústí nad Labem, September 19, 2016) Dioptric glasses are a necessity to almost a half of the Czech population, but only if they are manufactured well, are functional and with no defects. Multifocal glasses bring comfort because it is not necessary to change glasses for near and far. Based on a complaint from a consumer, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Ústí Region carried out an inspection of a seller and a manufacturer of such type of glasses. 
The CTIA inspected a submission from a consumer who had multifocal glasses made at a seller and paid CZK 14,096 for them. His sight was measured in the shop and glasses were ordered. The product was ready within the declared period. Subsequently the consumer claimed the glasses because he couldn’t see through them properly. The claim was refused without reparation. CTIA inspectors discovered that the vendor issued a confirmation about the acceptance of the claim without all required data and confirmation in writing that the claim was refused. Flaws were also discovered concerning pricing of products. Products also contained information only in foreign languages. 
Media: Ing. Renata Linhartová, MBA, Director of the Inspectorate, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority, Ústecký and Liberecký Inspectorate, rlinhartova@coi.cz 
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